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To whom it may concern 
 
 
January 2nd, 2022 
    
 
Dear Sir 
 
Ref. Directive 2012/19/EU on Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment.  
 
Stanley Black & Decker takes its role on compliance with legal matters very seriously.  
 
We have reviewed the requirements of this directive on a pan European basis and have 
implemented the necessary procedures to control our obligations therefore we consider 
that the requirements of EU Directive 2012/19/EU are fulfilled through the completion of 
the following actions. 
 
 

 Where required our products are marked with the appropriate symbol. 
 Where required we are members of the required member state compliance 

schemes. 
 Information is placed in our instruction manuals and websites. 

 
Should you need any further detail please do not hesitate to give me a call. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Colin Thirlaway 
Director Global Product Compliance 
Stanley Black & Decker 
 
 
Office 00 44 1388 422201 
Email colin.thirlaway@blackdecker.com 
 
 
 
  
 


